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ukiahchamber@gmail.com / www.ukiahchamber.com 

 
 

November 10, 2016 

 

 

Supervisor John McCowen 

Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 

501 Low Gap Road, Room 1010 

Ukiah, CA 95482 

 

Re: Support letter of case # UR_2009-0002 

 

Please accept this letter of support for the Dharma Realm Buddhist 

Association (DRBA) proposed building project under the above referenced 

case number.  

 

We support the DRBA in their endeavor to provide religious education 

training in our community bringing many visitors to Mendocino County 

positively affecting our local economy. The proposed changes which are in 

question have been thoughtfully planned in order to best protect the 

environmental impacts of this project. These changes reduce the area of 

wetlands impacted from 2.32 acres in the original approved plan to .49 in 

this new proposal.  

 

The Dharma Realm Buddhist Association is an asset to our community and 

local economy. We respectfully request that this adjustment to the building 

be approved. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Willow Anderson 

Executive Director 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Directors 
 

Chairperson 

Sid Harper 

Savings Bank of Mendocino County 

 

Previous Chairperson 

Jitu Ishwar 

Travelodge 

 

Chief Financial Officer 

Susan David 

 

Todd Schapmire 

RE/MAX Full Spectrum 

 

Jay Epstein 

State Farm Insurance 

 

Anil Bhula  

Fairfield Inn 

 

Julia Siderakis 

Ukiah Garden Café  

 

Katie Fairbairn 

Mendocino College Foundation 

 

Sandy O’Farrell 

Ukiah Valley Medical Center 
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